
Via Electronic and U.S. Mail 

Mayor Jack Seiler 
City of Fort Lauderdale 
City Hall 
100 N. Andrews Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33301 

January 15, 2013 

GABRJEL I~ IMPF.RA TO, ESQ. 
DlRF.C"T LINE: (~) 74S-5223 

DIRECT FACSIMILE: (954) 713-0965 
EM,\Il.: gimperato@lbrondaodcasstl.com 

Commissioner Bruce G. Roberts 
City of Fort Lauderdale 
City Hall 
100 N. Andrews Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33301 

Re: Request for land Use Plan Amendment/Coral Ridge Golf Course, Inc., 3850 N. Federal 
Highway, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 

Dear Mayor Seiler and Commissioner Roberts: 

As you know, my wife, Cynthia and l have resided at 3916 NE 22"d Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, 
Florida since 2000 when the property behind my property was used as the American Golf Course. My 
home sits adjacent to what was then the first hole of the American Golf Course. Since the American Golf 
Course was closed, the property has remained vacant and while it has been maintained in an acceptable 
manner, I believe it is time for the City to do something with the property. 

We have reviewed the Request for Land Use Amendment for 3850 N. Federal Highway (i.e. Coral 
Ridge Golf Course, Inc.). We would submit the following comments concerning this matter. 

1. My wife and I are fully supportive of the proposed project and believe it will have a 
positive impact on the entire North Coral Ridge neighborhood. 

2. The proposed plan is environmentally sensitive, especially considering the urban area in 
which the property is located. 

3. We are most appreciative of the donation to the City of Fort Lauderdale of the four (4) 
acre section for a passive park, which we believe can be maintained and used in a safe 
and unobtrusive manner. 

4. The owners of the property have strived to develop a plan that meets the needs of 
everyone involved and we are appreciative of their commitment to the neighborhood. 

We are hopeful that the City will act on this proposed plan expeditiously to secure the benefits 
of not only the planned project, but the fact that the owners of the property are dedicated to the City of 
Fort Lauderdale and the Coral Ridge neighborhood. A failure to act on this project plan could have 
consequences which would deprive us of a special opportunity for development of the neighborhood by 
neighbors who live in the Coral Ridge community. 
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As an additional incentive to the neighborhood and the City, the Club 

Management will donate a (4) acre parcel to the City for a neighborhood 

park. The new park will have vehicular access to and from Federal Highway 

and pedestrian and bicycle access to N.E. 3th Drive. 

What are the benefits of this Proposal? 

The Hurricane ravaged property is converted to 37 beautiful home sites, a 

new Reese Jones designed short/practice course for the members­

beautifully manicured green space, and the neighborhood receives the 

donation of (4) acres for a City park. 

I urge you to support the Proposal the Club has brought before you. The 

investment in this ravaged property can improve our neighborhood, return 

most of this property to green space, add a much needed park, generate 

tax revenue for the city, and provide a wonderful living experience for 37 

fortunate families- everyone wins. 

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to express my thoughts. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Lank 

2733 N.E. 37th Drive 

Ft Lauderdale, FL 33308 

PO Box 100909 Ft Lauderdale, FL 33310 
954-978-6600 Toll Free 1-866-LANK-OIL Fax 954-974-0854 



















-----Original Message-----
From: smunuswamy@ aol.com [mailto:smunuswamy@aol.com] 
Sent: Mon 1/21/2013 5:32PM 
To: Jack Seiler 
Subject: Renovation of CRCC 

Hon.Mayor. 

I am Dr Karan Munuswamy, have been living at 110 Bay colony drive for the past 20 
years and been a member of CRCC. We enjoy being part of most beautiful and safe city in South 
Florida. I sincerely believe that renovation of CRCC, as presented would enhance our golfing, 
community and indirectly help creating jobs and tax base. I do strongly support this project and 
hopefully the City would act on it favorably, soon. 

Sincerely, 

Karan Munuswamy MD 
Holy Cross Hospital 
954 772 2136 

























To our Mayor Jack Seiler 

Dear Jack: 
I'm witting this letter in support of the planned project- the renovation of the Coral Ridge Country Club. 

Bud and I moved to Florida in 1970 with our family and we have lived in Coral Ridge Country Club ever 
since. The neighborhood means a great deal to me and my family. I feel strongly about this project and 
feel it would improve and beautify our neighborhood even more. As a homeowner in Coral Ridge we 
need this project. We need this project because it would bring jobs to our area, improve the value of our 
homes, and improve our tax base. I love the 4 acre planned park at no cost to the city. It sure sounds 
like a big win for everyone involved. I see the city of Fort Lauderdale and the homeowners of Coral Ridge 
benefiting tremendously. I don't see any negative aspects to this project so I wanted to take the time to 
write to you and express my support. I am behind this project 1 00% and I hope you will be too. 
Thank You. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Tight 













Ralph H. Doering, III 

Residence: 

1717 NE 26th A venue 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33305 























































From: Bob Puck 
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2013 9:07 AM 
To: clamarca@broward.org; jack.seiler@fortlauderdale.gov; BRoberts@fortlauderdale.gov; 
BDuBose@fortlauderdale.gov; RRogers@fortlauderdale.gov 
Subject: Coral Ridge Country Club Renovation Plan 

We are writing to voice our support for the proposed Renovation Plan for the Coral Ridge 
County Club. We have lived two blocks from the Club for over 12 years. We love our 
neighborhood and are very interested in maintaining its feel and sense of community. We have 
reviewed the Renovation Plan in detail and found it to be thoughtfully crafted. We are 
particularly impressed that the majority of the vacant land will continue to be open space and 
will include a new four acre city park. We strongly believe that this fact, combined with the 
addition of a small number of new luxury homes, will enhance the value of our community while 
maintaining its neighborhood feel. We urge you to look favorably on the Renovation Plan when 
it is presented for your approval. 
Sincerely, 

Bob and Brenda Puck 
3590 Bayview Drive 
Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33308 








































